Notice of Declaratory Statement

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by the Board of County Commissioners, Indian River County, Florida on July 21, 2014. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The agency denied the petition for declaratory statement for failure to meet the statutory requirements for issuance of a declaratory statement. Final Order No. PSC-15-0101-DS-EM was issued and filed on February, 12, 2015, in Docket No. 140142-EM.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, Clerk@psc.state.fl.us, (850)413-6770.
